
 

 

 

 

 

21 March 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 & Year 10 Easter Revision Sessions Opportunity 

 

As you will know, we are determined to ensure that our students achieve the very best grades they 

are capable of, and we have been implementing a large range of interventions since September such 

as 1:1 tuition, after school enrichment, option Maths and English classes and so on. The impact is 

very clear already in mock results for example.  

I am pleased to inform you that we are also running a series of targeted revision classes during the 

Easter holidays. They have been organised to support Year 10 and 11 students at a crucial time in 

their studies and the individual timetable for your child is attached to this letter. 

These classes are not compulsory but are highly recommended for some students in particular. Your 

child has been identified by his/her teachers to attend specific classes to benefit from extra support, 

for example to secure coursework or exam practise.  

The classes will run on a morning from 9.30am – 11.30pm and on an afternoon from 12.00pm - 

2.00pm. Students will not have to wear their school uniform when attending the revision classes.  

Students must use the normal student entrance to enter and leave the building. There will be a 

form to sign in/out for all students and it is vital that this is done as this will be the fire register 

for the session. 

Please note that the canteen will be closed and the vending machines will be empty and as such 

there will be no provision in school for lunch. 

I would like to thank you in advance for your support with the Year 11 and 10 Easter Revision and 

once again emphasise how important the sessions are for securing your child’s success.  

Should you require any further information on the classes please do not hesitate to contact me at 

the school via r.collins@bydales.outwood.com  

Yours sincerely 

 

Rob Collins 

Associate Assistant Principal  
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